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          Monday 30th September 2019 
  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Cauliflower Christmas Cards 
 
Over the years school has organised the sale of Christmas Cards from Cauliflower Cards. This is a 
great way to fund raise. The children complete their design in school and then it is sent off to 
Cauliflower Cards to be made into cards, gift tags, mugs and this year there is the option of 
wrapping paper. 
 
Each year we raise approximately £300. Designs and order forms will be coming home by Friday 
11th October.  
Orders need to be returned to school by Friday 18th October at the latest so that they can be sent 
off before half term. 
 
Payment can be made by cheque payable to Bunbury Aldersey Primary School or cash (correct 
money please).  One family cheque is okay; please write the childs/childrens name/s on the 
back.  Please could I also ask that you do not DO NOT staple cheques to the order form. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Ms Charlesworth 
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